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Dear Pastors and Churches, 
  
Greetings, my Brothers and Sisters in the Lord.  I trust that all of you are rejoicing in the blessings 
of our gracious God.  As we study and search the Word of God and compare what we are hearing 
from the leaders of our USA and the depravity which is being promoted, it gives us great pause.  
We know that God is in control and in His Sovereign omniscience knows exactly what is going on 
and the plan He has for everyone in this world.  The lost do not have the ability or power to win this 
battle in their future.   
 
Sylvia and I are very thankful for each of you for your prayers and concern for the pastors and their 
families in Honduras.  Your continual support keeps us able to send monthly help to three of them.  
As I speak to them monthly and some times weekly they express their thankfulness for you all and 
your generosity.  One of the churches helping with this fund was able to call a pastor and has 
notified us that their monthly contribution will now be put toward his monthly support.  Praise the 
Lord that He has answered our prayers for Faith Missionary Baptist Church in Murray, KY and has 
supplied a faithful young pastor to lead them!  I am praying that the Lord will lay upon the hearts of 
another church to help us out when the need arises.  Right now we have enough to last through 
January 2025 with the other churches that contribute monthly.  God knows the need and He has 
always supplied it.  May the Lord guide us in these last days.  We love you all and you are in our 
prayers.   
 
 
Your servant in the Lord, 
Ted & Sylvia Tweet 
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